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Our New Value for the Autumn Term 

Our school value for this half term is ‘Respect’ 

 

 
Welcome 

We would like to extend a big warm welcome to all of our families, old and new! It is our hope 

that 2021-2022 bodes well for the children of St George’s. We look forward to working with you 

all this brand new academic year! 

 

Covid update 

Advice from Newcastle Local Authority states that anyone with a household member who has tested 

positive should book a PCR test (even though they are allowed to come to work / school). 

 

Join us in Prayer 

Heavenly Father, the beauty and dignity of human life was the crowning of your creation. You further 

ennobled that life when your Son became one with us in his incarnation. Help us to realise the 

sacredness of human life and to respect it from the moment of conception until the last moment at 

death. Give us courage to speak with truth and love and with conviction in defence of this. Help us to 

extend the gentle hand of mercy and forgiveness to those who need to develop respect. To all, grant 

pardon for the times we have failed to be grateful for your precious gift of life. We ask this in Jesus' 

Name. 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PE days for this half term 

N/R – Mondays. 

Outdoors day - Tuesdays 

Year 1/2 – Monday 

Outdoors Day - Wednesday 

Year 2/3 – Thursday and Friday 

Year 4/5 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 6 – Tuesday and Friday 

 

 

Return Days for Home Reading Books 

N/R- Friday 

Year1-Tuesday 

Year2/3-Friday 

Year4/5-Friday 

Year5/6-Friday 

 

Football Team 

Thank you for registering your child’s interest in the St George’s School football team. Letters will be 

going out today to those children who have shown interest. The team will be made up from children in 

years 4/5 and 6. If you are interested and have not given your child’s name to the office, then please 

do so today. 

Football practise will commence Thursday 16th September and will run from 3.15-4.15pm this half term. 

 

Basketball Club 

Basketball club will commence Friday 17th. This half term, the club will be open for children from Y1-3. 

Please register your child’s interest with the school office. The club will run from 3.15-4.15pm. Spaces 

are limited so please let us know as soon as you can. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

St George’s PTA will be hosting a coffee morning to raise funds for Cancer Research on 24th 

September. The coffee morning will be held outside on the school yard (weather permitting). The 

school hall will be used in inclement conditions. Parents should adhere to social distancing. School will 

provide hand sanitisation on entry and exit. Please contact Mrs Cafferkey if you are interested in  

helping at this event. 

 

  

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Week beginning 18th October Enterprise Week 

Friday 22nd October Harvest Assemblies and sales KS1/KS2. Parents 

invited to attend. 

Friday 22nd October School break for half term 3.15pm 

Monday 1st November School re-opens for children 


